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Print this item: Patrick J. Owens to Dr. Silver, 18 December 1963

PINE BLUFF COMMERCIAL

PINE BLUFF, ARKANSAS

December 12, 1963

Dear Dr, Silver,

Here 1s a copy of pur stor i
. _ 0ry, which is marrdd
errors which oeccurred in tafcing the story ovei f-h:cglgietm 2

}f}i‘ Ei‘fe and I enjoyed the chance to meat you and your talk
S you know, we are great admirers of The 3Speech at Nashviile

Pa¥rick J. Ovens
Executive EAitor
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